
Mr F Westmorland 

Mrs A Ellerby 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Being physically active is really important for body and mind. At Mundella we try to ensure that pupils get opportunities, each day, 
to move around, play games, flex and exercise and help to keep their bodies healthy. 

You will have noticed that we have our nice new play surface. Although we have experienced some teething problems these were 
not completely unexpected as the surface is far from being flat or level. We are pleased that our children are making the most of it 
using it for both sporting and gymnastic activities. 

You will all get an opportunity to get involved in some physical activities on Friday 24th May by taking part in our Mun Fun Run, in 
aid of The Meningitis Trust. Parents are welcome to join us on the school field from 2pm. Pupils will be doing circuits of the field 
and keeping track of these on their own cards (you are welcome to have one). They will be representing their houses and a range 
of countries from across the globe. Laps will be counted up and we will be able to announce the team totals. 

A big shout out to our Year 6 pupils who represented the school fantastically in the way in which they behaved and performed in 
their KS2 SATs tests. We are very proud of them. 

Thank you for your continued support and heave a great final week of term 

Mr F.E Westmorland 

 

Well done to our Stars this week! 

These children have impressed their class 

teachers in some way during this week, well 

done to all of them! 

Year 5      

Harry                  

Year 1       

Lola         

Punctuality Pup and Attendance Ted! 

Well done to Lewis this week 

with a fantastic 96% attendance 

they are the proud keepers of 

Ted! 

Pup will go to Year 4 this week 

with the fewest late marks– Well 

done Browne! 
Year 4        

Bailey-Rae                                         

Year 2     

Grace                               

Year R      

Isabella         

Year 6 

~Most Improved Writers~ 

Year R– Jon  

Year 1– Daniel 

Year 2– Joshua 

Year 3– Rylee-Jay 

Year 4– Ruby S 

Year 5– Phoebe 

Year 6– Michelle             Well Done! 

Year 3      

Zack                          
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Attendance 

Well done to the classes with over 95% 

attendance, hopefully we will see more in green 

next week! 

 

 

 
Shakespeare  

89.6% 

Carle    

93.1% 

Strong 

94.7% 

Rosen    

95.5% 

Donaldson  

92.9% 

Lewis    

96%     

Browne     

96% 

Reminders 

 The year 2 trip to the RNLI Station in Dover is on 

the 23rd May. The payment of £3.50 needs to be 

made. 

 School class photos will take place on Monday 20th 

May. Please ensure children are wearing their full 

uniforms. 

 The year 3 trip to Wingham will be on Wednesday 

22nd May. Please pay the for the trip either via 

Paypoint or online. 

 Year 4 will be going on a walking trip to Folkestone 

Museum on Wednesday 22nd May where they will 

be doing a Roman workshop. 

 End of term Celebration Assembly will be on 

Thursday 23rd May at 2:30pm - as always all 

parents are welcome to attend. 

 The last day of term is Friday 24th May. Monday  

3rd June is a staff training day so the school the 

school will be closed. Children return to school on 

Tuesday 4th June. 

Kent Test Applications 

All Kent test applications must be made by parents and 

completed by Wednesday 3rd July 2019 whilst the pupils are still 

in Year 5. If you do not complete the application then they will 

not be able to complete the test and apply for grammar schools. 

The applications will open on the 3rd June. 

Well Done Year 6! 

Congratulations to Year 6 who have now completed their 

SATs exams. They have all worked very hard and got a well 

deserved ice cream to enjoy as their reward.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

International Day and Mun Fun Run 

On Friday the 24th May, the last day of term, we will be having 

a school international day and a sponsored run in the afternoon 

at the school field with the children representing different 

countries. The children need to come in wearing their full PE 

kits. Each house will be representing a continent and classes will 

represent different countries. All parents are welcome to come 

along to the mun fun run from 2:00pm to raise money for The 

Meningitis Trust. Children will need to be collected from the 

school field at 3:15pm. 
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